
 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope this week’s bulletin finds you all keeping safe and well.  The snowfall today, 

together with the decorations in and around school, has certainly given a Christmas 

feel to the environment.  Christmas cards are coming in thick and fast as well – the 

cards are quarantined for 72 hours before staff distribute them to the children. 

I mentioned last week about the beautiful Christmas artwork completed by our year 3 

children and it will be on display in the Christmas “shed” on Mapperley top from 

tomorrow, Saturday December 5th.  If you get chance, do have a look, it is very 

impressive! 

You may be aware that school recently received a Covid grant, awarded by the 

government, to help facilitate “catch up” for our children following the lost education 

from last academic year.  We will be publishing on the school website shortly how this 

money will be spent;  I am pleased to say that a proportion of it is going to be used for 

tutoring in school from the spring term onwards.  Every day of the school week from 

January, at least 1 qualified and experienced teacher (in addition to our regular 

teachers) will be teaching small groups of 3 children for maths, English or both core 

subjects.  Over the course of the next term, and hopefully summer as well, this tutoring 

will support a significant number of children within school.  The tutoring will take place 

mainly during regular school hours, although there may also be some outside hours 

school tuition as well.  It is an exciting development and will give those children 

involved further opportunity to make best possible progress. 

Finally, please continue to inform the school immediately if any member of your 

household develops symptoms, receives a positive test result or is self-isolating.  It is 

very important that any pupil who has been in close contact with someone who has 

tested positive self isolates for 14 days.  You can leave a voice message on the 

school’s answering service at any time or email the school office – 

office@westdalejuniors.co.uk.  Again, this can be done at any time. 

As ever, thank you for your continued support.  I hope you all have a restful and 

relaxing weekend. 

Best wishes, 

Rob Slater 
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Christmas Jumper Day  

September 2020  
We are happy to be supporting Christmas jumper day this year and 

welcome the children to wear a Christmas jumper or non-school uniform 

on Wednesday 16th December, as this is also Christmas dinner day it will be 

a lovely festive day for the children. There is a fund set up on Ipayimpact if 

you would like to donate towards Save the Children for this. 
 

 

 

 Christmas Parties  

September 2020  
Christmas parties will be slightly different this year, due to covid restrictions we are unable 

to make the party food as we usually would, therefore please can you send in your child 

with their own small selection of party snacks and a drink for the day (to be consumed 

by them individually and not shared) If your child is having a packed lunch on this day 

please pack this separately. Parties will take place in the classroom in the afternoon and 

children are asked to come into school ready in their party wear in the morning, as they 

will be unable to change as they would usually. They may bring in a change of shoes for 

playtimes if necessary and a weather suitable coat.  

 

 

 
School Photos 

We have received the proofs for the school photos and these have now been quarantined and 

will be sent home on Monday. The cut off date stated for orders is 13th December, however the 

school office have spoken to Jane Stapleton Photography to explain the quarantine situation for 

the proofs and they have agreed to extend this until 17th December.  

Photo orders can be placed online (instructions are on the proofs) and each order will be 

processed on the day it is received and sent home, with Jane Stapleton generously covering 

the cost of postage in order to allow people to have their photographs in time for Christmas. Our 

school photographer is very professional and works so hard to make it fun for the children, Jane 

Stapleton as a company always go out of their way to provide an excellent service so we thank 

them for their support in making this process safe and straightforward for everyone. 

 

 

Peter Pan 

Some parents have reported not being able to see the payment option for the 

pantomime on Ipayimpact, I have therefore added a payment in a slightly different 

way on the system, so please do have another look and make the payment for this 

when you can. Please note that year 3 and 4 will be eating their lunch in their 

classrooms on this day due to the hall being in use throughout the day for 

performances, hot meals will still be available for all year groups. 
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